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WATER SYSTEM IMPROVEMENTS)
PROJECT PHASE | - ROBINSON ST

PROJECT DESCRIPTION: W e ]
In the summer of 2024, Eastern mte A e R et
Municipal Water District (EMWD)
will begin work on the Mead Valley
Cajalco Corridor Water System
Improvements Project Phase |-
Robinson Street Pipeline Project.
The project will install over 1,700
feet of eight-inch diameter pipeline
that will help improve water
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pressure for the homes down a . x ‘| e | g 7_1 b
portion of Robinson Street. The | ’ R ERe ” L]
project will see remote water ._.=!,, Llal /2 i
meters relocated to the front of l Pl T ;.fl
properties, and the new pipeline will — EmmgwatTfs f 1 (*JH

connect to the existing waterlines
located on Cajalco Road and Robinson Street. The project will improve water
delivery and pressure for the community.

PROJECT IMPACTS/WHAT TO EXPECT:

Work on the pipeline will take place on Robinson Street between Cajalco Road and
Martin Street. During construction residents can expect:

e Temporary noise, dust, and vibrations from construction work
e Temporary water service interruptions with advance notice

* New installation and replacement of water meters, back flow devices, and
pressure regulator valves (PRV)

o Potential lane closures during daytime work, but access to residents will be
maintained

PROJECT TIMELINE:

Construction of the pipeline is anticipated to begin in the summer of 2024 and be
completed by the late winter of 2025

STAY UP TO DATE:

For more information or to sign-up for project updates via email, please visit:
www.emwd.org/robinson
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